lovember 20 5 1944,

Mrs. Alice Griffith,
The Athletic Journal,
6858 Glenwood Avenue,
Ch.'l.oﬂ.go. Illinois.

Dear lrs. Griffith:

In my letter of Saturday I feiled to nake an
explanation regarding diagrams. They are very simple
ones, and I was wondering if you could not crowd them
into a smaller space than is ordinarily given to sigeable
diagrams. I made these in pencil so that your artist
could make his own.

I beg pardon for not mentioning this, and I
know when you opened it you wondered what sort of a job
we were turning over to you. Won't you write me your re-
aoction?

Sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education,
Varsity Basketball Coach.




